Address Change to include email address:
Address loops (N1s) that include the ‘SE’, ‘PL’ or ‘DL’ qualifier in the N101 will all require an email address associated with Ordering Department POC. 

Effective June 4th, 2007, the email address will be mandatory in all of the PER segments with the ‘OD’ qualifiers. 
